Streethouse School Newsletter

21st April 2023



Weekly Message

We've had a great first week back after the Easter break. Team James have represented us in the Featherstone schools' TT Rockstars Rock Off the week. Great job Blake, Mia Mohammad and Akash. Also, to our 'TT Beast' – Filip!

Polite request: Please help us! On Sunday afternoon all residents of the UK will receive a national emergency alert to their phones. We have spoken to your children about this and as a result will be rehearsing our lockdown and evacuation procedures next week. Please speak to, and reassure your child. Thankyou!

Mrs Wright, Head Teacher

Golden Book Award Winners		
Class	'Golden Child'	
Team Morris	Elijah H	
	Esmai	
Team Holmes	Harvey	
	Isabella	
Team James	Eliza	
	Logan	
Team Finch	Finley	
	Rosie	
STARR		

Diary dates		
Date	Event	
Wednesday 26 th April	Year 1/2 Rugby at Featherstone Rovers -	
Monday 1st May	Group of 10 Mayday Bank Holiday	
Thursday 4 th May	INSET DAY – Closed for Polling	
Monday 8 th May	Bank Holiday	
Tuesday 9 th - 12 th May	Year 6 SATs week	
29 th – 2 nd June	SPRINGBANK HOLIDAY – School Closed	
Wednesday 5 th July	Sports Day – TBC	
Friday 21st July	Leavers parents assembly	
Monday 24 th July	SCHOOL CLOSED – SUMMER HOLIDAYS	

Weekly Attendance (National expectation = 96%)				
Class	%	Place		
Team Morris	90%	4 th		
Team Holmes	97%	1 st		
Team James	93%	3 rd		
Team Finch	95%	2 nd		
Whole School	94%			
Raffle winner	Mia			

TEAM MORRIS: EARLY YEARS

This week we have been reading the story of "The Three Billy Goats Gruff." The children have been super at remembering the story and joining in when we were re-telling the story using masks and puppets. The Reception children made some amazing posters to warn people there was a Troll under the bridge. The children have also been brilliant at describing the size of the goats. A great first week back.

TEAM HOLMES: Y1/2

We have had a super first week back in Team Holmes. We have begun our learning about Florence Nightingale and I am so impressed at all the knowledge they have already learnt. We have been looking at writing formal and informal letters about the changes that Florence Nightingale made to nursing. In maths we have started to learn all about directional and positional language. Well done for a fabulous week Team Holmes.

TEAM JAMES: Y3/4

Welcome back Team James and what an amazing week it has been. We have begun to learn about the history of coal and how it was a big part of our community. We are writing an explanation text about how coal was made over 300 million years ago. In maths we are calculating how to find a fraction of an amount.

In science we are looking at living things and what the criteria is that makes something alive. We are thinking about what prayer is and who prays.

We are all focussed on our daily reading and enjoying the new books we are reading.

TEAM FINCH: Y5/6

Well done Team Finch for a great first week back. We have begun our story of Beowulf - he's a great soldier isn't he? I wonder if he will win when he fights Grendel?

In Maths, we have been looking at coordinates. The Year Sixes have been preparing for their SATS, and are working hard.

We had a great Forest Schools lesson this week, learning all about the Anglo Saxons and the Vikings.

Special mentions to Finley and Rosie this week - they are superstars.

THE HIVE (A message from Mrs Light)

Reminder – The school carpark is only accessible to parents that are blue badge holders, this includes dropping off for breakfast club and collecting from after school clubs.

GENERAL REMINDERS

JOTTER APP

Please sign up to the Jotter App for the school so that you never miss a notification. You can go to your App Store on your phone and download 'Jotter App' and select Streethouse Primary, WF7 6DJ.

FEEDING HUNGRY MINDS

Please ensure your child's account remains in credit to ensure they receive a dinner each day.

Any problems, please let us know! We will be happy to help you.

SAFEGUARDING

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Morris and our Safeguarding Officers are Mrs Wright & Mrs Light. If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of any child, please be aware that they are available to speak to in school.